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Cardinal Pacelli School's Mission

Cardinal Pacelli, parish school of Our Lord Christ the King, is driven by Christian values, committed
to academic excellence, strengthened by a nurturing community and dedicated to educating both

the heart and mind, while serving the Lord.



Mrs. Cento's Message

Dear Pacelli Families and Friends,

Wednesday, January 25, 2023 was to be a “real” snow day. I
foolishly followed the Forest Hills School District and Cincinnati

Public Schools and closed as they did. My main reason for going along with their recommendation
was primarily about bus transportation and safety for all our students and staff. They have a
greater number of resources in deciding to delay or close their schools than Cardinal Pacelli.
About 50% of our students rely on bus transportation and our staff come from many areas of the
city. I try to look at all sides including the inconvenience of the working parents who need
supervision for their children who would be home and those who would be inconvenienced with
private transportation to and from school. I guess we were all caught up in the hype by the media
and meteorologists about this imminent winter storm that never happened as predicted. Even
highway signs all over the city were sharing this information as early as Tuesday morning.

Several of you may have noticed that this was a different procedure as in past years. I would agree
with you as it has always been in the morning when schools would decide the risk for school
attendance on bad weather days. I can assure you, in the future, school will only be closed or
delayed for weather if I see a blizzard raging before my eyes in the evening or in the morning. I
should have listened to what my gut was telling me and remained open. However, I believe we
would have been the only school around who were in attendance.



Thank you for your patience. Delays and closings are never easy on anyone!

2023-24 School Registration
The Parish/School Finance Committee met this week and we are finalizing tuition and fees for next
school year. When this is completed, you will receive an email with directions and the enrollment
link for next school year.

Monsignor Quinn Comprehensive Memorial
Scholarship

Monsignor Quinn founded our parish over 95 years ago. He oversaw
the construction of the parish school during his 39 years of
ministry at Christ the King. He believed profoundly in the
importance of Catholic education and gave us a heritage of
spiritual and scholastic excellence. Monsignor Quinn loved Cardinal
Pacelli School, and it is in his memory that the Monsignor Edward Quinn Comprehensive
Scholarship Award is dedicated.

The scholarship testing is finishing up this week and the winners will be announced on Thursday,
February 2 after the 8:15 AM Catholic Schools Mass.

All grade 6 parents, guardians, and families are invited to Mass on Thursday, February 2nd at 8:15
AM for the announcement of the winners!

Power of the Pen
Our 7th & 8th grade writers along with 12 other schools will
compete on Saturday, January 28, 2023 in the Power of the Pen
Southwest District 1 Tournament hosted at Cardinal Pacelli
School. Through the generous anonymous sponsorship donation,
the tournament will be held in memory of Fr. Frank Voellmecke as
he was an avid reader and writer. The tournament begins at 8 AM
and will conclude with an awards ceremony at 2 PM. Keynote

speech will be given by Mrs. Susan Gibbons, Director & Superintendent of Schools of the
Archdiocese of Cincinnati. Good luck to all of our students who will be participating in the
tournament!

Catholic Schools Week

January 29th to February 4th, 2023, will host several fun activities
for both students and staff throughout this week. Catholic Schools
Week is a national celebration of Catholic education and gives us
the opportunity to recognize the importance, the value, and the
contributions of Catholic education to the Church, the world, and
most importantly, to the children in our Catholic Schools. This
weeklong celebration is sponsored by the National Catholic Educational Association (NCEA).

Catholic Education Foundation Tuition Aid Grants

The Catholic Education Foundation for the Archdiocese of Cincinnati (CEF) was established
through the generosity of many to the One Faith, One Hope, One Love Capital Campaign. The

http://www.1faith1hope1love.org/news/1fhl-home/


foundation manages a permanent endowment in order to offer yearly scholarship opportunities to
students in grades K-12. Click here to learn more about the application process and deadlines.

The application window for Catholic Education Foundation (CEF) 2023-2024 Elementary School
Tuition Assistance Scholarships is open between now and February 3, 2023. The process will work,
as it has in the past with families applying through FACTS Grant and Aid Management. Families
should upload their 2021 tax return when applying, this eliminates the need to wait for 2022 to be
filed.

All grants are needs-based and can be used at any Catholic elementary school within the
Archdiocese of Cincinnati. Typically, awards have ranged from $250 to $1,200 per qualified student.
Do not miss out on the wonderful opportunity to apply for tuition assistance through the Catholic
Education Foundation (CEF).

If you were awarded last year, you will need to re-apply. The assistance is only good for one year.

If you would also like to be considered for the Cardinal Pacelli's Education Fund, you must first
apply for this tuition grant from Catholic Education Foundation. This is all done through FACTS
Grant and Aid Management.

For the second year, the CEF is happy to offer Welcome Tuition Scholarships for the 2023-2024
school year! There will be 250, $1000 tuition scholarships available to incoming preschool and
kindergarten students. To be eligible, the student(s) must be the first child in their immediate
family to attend a Catholic school. Each family must complete an application at
https://catholicbestchoice.org/affordability/. These scholarships will be awarded on a first come,
first serve basis.

Please do not delay! Applications for all Catholic Education Foundation Tuition Grants will be
accepted through February 3, 2023.

God is Good,

Mrs. Terri Cento

https://catholicbestchoice.org/catholic-education-foundation-tuition-assistance/
https://catholicbestchoice.org/affordability/


La Soupe Food Drive

To strengthen the connection with our theme of service and in
keeping with the fun spirit of Catholic Schools Week, the Pacelli
PTO is excited to sponsor a food drive contest to support La
Soupe (an organization that helps combat food insecurity in local
communities).

We've included more information about La Soupe on our Catholic
Schools Week page!

http://pacellipto.org/catholic-schools-week


To build upon our partnership with the local organization, La Soupe, PTO sponsored a group of 7th
graders to learn about service and culinary education. During the lesson students cleaned and
chopped rescued food and transform it into meals to share with food insecure communities in the
area.



Click here if you'd like to go to the La Soupe page for more information and/or to contribute a
monetary contribution instead.

Just Try It Lunch

Monday at lunch students were offered kale recipes for the Health & Wellness "Just Try It" event.
They tried kale smoothies and kale chips. We were very impressed at how many kids tried both
recipes! Even the kids that were a little suspicious of kale gave it a try when they saw their friends
enjoying the food! Kale is rich in antioxidants, Vitamin C, Vitamin K, and beta-carotene.

Click here for the kale smoothie recipe (https://plantbasedonabudget.com/kale-pineapple-
smoothie/)

Click here for the kale chips recipe. So simple! (https://www.allrecipes.com/recipe/176957/baked-
kale-chips/)

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/6XcmAeyxdLo1OZcsJ9e2jw
https://plantbasedonabudget.com/kale-pineapple-smoothie/
https://www.allrecipes.com/recipe/176957/baked-kale-chips/


https://olctk.regfox.com/junefest-gala-2023


https://olctk.regfox.com/junefest-gala-2023




LUNCH MENU
Reminder - All lunch orders MUST be placed before 8:00 a.m. to

guarantee a lunch is available for your child!!

LUNCH MENU

Dates to Remember

January 28 - Power of the Pen District Tournament
January 29 - Catholic Schools Week - Open House
January 31 - Student Appreciation Day - Skyline Lunch
February 1 - Teacher Appreciation Day

https://www.ezschoolapps.com/ParentLogin.aspx


Parish News

Catholic Schools Week is January 29 – February 4, 2023! Join us for Coffee & Donuts after the
9:00 a.m. Mass this Sunday, January 29. Cardinal Pacelli will be open for tours from 11:30 a.m. –
1:00 p.m.

We need volunteers to give TOURS! Click HERE to lend a hand! Please contact Julie Florio, our
Enrollment Coordinator at 321-1048 ext. 14 or florio_j@cardinalpacelli.org for more information.
Support Cardinal Pacelli by Writing a Review! Attention Parents and Recent Alumni!

As Catholic Schools Week approaches, it’s the perfect time to consider how much a Catholic
education means to you. We want to showcase the great things happening at Cardinal Pacelli.
Please take a moment to leave our school a review at Niche. We are using this new online
platform to help people discover Cardinal Pacelli, and your feedback is very valuable. As an added
incentive, when you leave a review, you will automatically be entered to win a $1,000 scholarship
for your child! Visit this LINK to leave your review. Thank you for your support!

Deepen Your Understanding of the Mass - Adult Study Group
It's not too late to join. Come for one session or come for them all!
Tuesdays: Jan 10, 17, 24, 31 and Feb 7, 21 at 7:00 p.m.

Dessert, Drinks, and Discussion in the Atrium
Join us Tuesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. beginning January 10, 2023 to view Bishop Barron’s newest
study program, “The Mass.” Fr. Eric Roush and Fr. Adam Puntel will join Emily Daley in facilitating
this 6-part video-based walk through the Liturgy of the Mass designed to help us grow in our
understanding of how to fully, consciously, and actively participate in the source and summit of the
Christian life.

New Sunday Mass Schedule
The new Sunday Mass times are 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. The Saturday 4:30 p.m. Mass remains the
same. Please click HERE to view the Mass Times for our Family of Parishes

An Update from Wednesday Women’s Bible Study
Wednesdays from Noon-1:30 p.m. in the Atrium. We will be studying the Old Testament Book of
Judith and learning about the impact of a widowed Jewish woman and her lessons for us today. It
is a great story.
Dates: Wednesdays February 8 and 15 at 12 noon to 1:30 p.m. We will also meet February 22 to do
Lenten Bible Reflections.
Materials: Please bring a Bible and highlighter or pen and paper. It is not necessary to register, but
it is helpful to let Patty know you are attending so we can be sure to have enough chairs set up.
Questions? Contact Patty Green at pattydgreen@gmail.com

Check Out Our Upcoming Programs in the New Year!
Take advantage of these opportunities to grow in your spiritual life!
The Mass - An Adult Faith Study Group (Join in a parish study group or participate on your own)
Men's and Women's Ignatian Retreat
Pages with Padres - Book Discussion Group *BEGINS THIS WEEK!
Wednesday Women's Bible Study

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0c49a8ac22a7fc1-open1#/
https://ourlordchristtheking-my.sharepoint.com/personal/fisher_a_olctk_org/Documents/Post/florio_j@cardinalpacelli.org
https://www.niche.com/k12/school-survey-sweepstakes/
https://ourlordchristtheking.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Mass_Times_Corrected.jpg
mailto:pattydgreen@gmail.com


Click HERE for all the details!

Join us for "A Taste of Italy" in Oakley Square! It’s the JuneFest Gala!!!
Get ready to dance to your favorite tunes at “The Taste of Italy” Gala on February 25th! The Naked
Karate Girls will be playing! This popular party band with outrageous choreography & costumes will
entertain you! We promise you'll have a GREAT time! Tell your friends and register today to attend
the biggest Christ the King fundraiser of the year! Purchase tickets HERE
Take a Chance on the School Tuition Raffle! Support the Gala and purchase a chance to win $2,500
towards your 2023/2024 tuition at Cardinal Pacelli School! Click here for your chance!
Purchase Your Chance to Bring Home this fine collection of Bourbon Whiskeys! Click here for the
Bourbon Raffle!

Catholic Ministries Appeal 2023
It is time to kick off the 2023 Catholic Ministries Appeal throughout the Archdiocese! More than
anyone in the world, the Catholic Church teaches, feeds, and heals. In our local community, this
happens through the Catholic Ministries Appeal. Please prayerfully consider supporting this year’s
CMA. Commitment weekend is February 4-5.

A Concert of Art, Music and Light
We are very excited to invite you to a special evening of music and art at Christ Church Cathedral.
On Saturday, January 28, 2023, at 8:00 p.m. Christ the King Choir Accompanist Stella O'Neill will
perform Olivier Messiaen's La Nativite. There will be a pre-performance talk at 7:00 p.m. There will
also be an art display by Olivia Wiering, which is inspired by the music of Messiaen.

A Sacred Architecture Tour
Saturday, February 4, 2023
9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
Tickets are required.
Mount St. Mary’s Seminary & School of Theology
Sponsored by: The Angelico Project is a local organization devoted to building the Catholic
community through the arts, thought and culture.

Retrouvaille—Marriage Help for Struggling Couples
A weekend away can give your marriage a chance. Retrouvaille is a marriage help program that
gives couples the opportunity to get away and examine their lives together in a real and realistic
way. It’s based on the belief that marriage is the most significant relationship on earth and it is
worth investing your time, energy and efforts to make it the best it can be. Our next weekend will
be April 1, 2, 3, 2023. Visit www.helpourmarriage.org for more information.

Email: cento_t@cardinalpacelli.org
Website: cardinalpacelli.org
Location: 927 Ellison Avenue, Cincinnati, OH, USA
Phone: 513-321-1048

https://ourlordchristtheking.org/news-events/programs-for-the-new-year/
https://olctk.regfox.com/junefest-gala-2023
https://olctk.regfox.com/gala-tuition-raffle-2023
https://olctk.regfox.com/bourbon-raffle-gala-2023
https://angelicoproject.org/
http://file///C:/Users/fisher_a/OneDrive%20-%20Our%20Lord%20Christ%20the%20King%20Chuch/Post/www.helpourmarriage.org
mailto:cento_t@cardinalpacelli.org
https://cardinalpacelli.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=927+Ellison+Ave,+Cincinnati,+OH+45226,+USA&ftid=0x8841ad8ce75e6d41:0x832c319d34e92157
tel:513-321-1048
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